
          February 8, 2005 
  
Honorable Chairman and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission       February 16, 2005 
 

REQUEST FOR RESTRICTED PARKING SPACES AT 333 PCH  
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission hold a public hearing to consider 
marking a 15-minute parking space on Pacific Coast Highway and a yellow Loading 
Only Zone on 4th Street adjacent to the Hermosa Design Center at 333 Pacific Coast 
Highway. 
 
Summary: 

 
Staff has delivered notices of this public hearing to all property owners within this block of 
PCH, both sides, as well as residents within 400’ on 4th Street east of PCH.   The owner of 
the Hermosa Design Center at 333 PCH will have an opportunity to explain their needs.  If 
there is no significant opposition from the neighboring properties, staff would support this 
request. 
 
Attachments:  
 

1. Business Owner’s Request 
2. Notice of Hearing  

 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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